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Heller Will Not Support the FY 11 Budget Agreement 
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement on the fiscal year 2011 funding agreement.
“If we are going turn our economy around and create jobs, our nation must get its fiscal house in order.  After reviewing the final funding agreement, it just does not achieve this goal.  The budget agreement only equates to 2% in cuts for this fiscal year.  It is time for the Administration and Congress to do more to place our country on a sustainable fiscal path,” said Heller.

###
